
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ABU/MIB 

 

July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Physics Homework 

 

Your son/daughter has received a set of notes and worksheets to support their GCSE Combined Science 

Physics lessons affected by the absence of their regular teacher.  These sheets should be completed between 

now and September, then handed to a Science teacher for marking.  The work has been chosen specifically to 

check understanding of the modules that have been completed during Mr Rutherford’s absence so that we can 

assess a sensible starting point for Year 11. 

 

As a small incentive, each completed set of worksheets handed in will earn money off a Science revision guide 

when we offer them at the start of Year 11. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Burgess 

Director of Science 


